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Subject: Official Invitation to the 62nd ABU General Assembly & Associated
Meetings in Mongolia, 2025

Dear Ahmed Nadeem,

On behalf of the Mongolian National Broadcaster (MNB), | extend my sincere appreciation
for the long-standing partnership between our organization and the esteemed Asia-Pacific
Broadcasting Union (ABU).

The Mongolian National Broadcaster has the distinct honor and privilege of hosting the
62nd ABU General Assembly in Ulaanbaatar this year. We are pleased to officially confirm
that the Assembly will be conducted in person from September 11-15, 2025.

| formally extend this invitation to you, your esteemed colleagues, and all ABU members

and their delegations to attend this momentous occasion in Ulaanbaatar, Mongolia.

We look forward to welcoming you and offering our traditional Mongolian hospitality during

this importaifiiRdastay gatherig.

Sincerely, |

HM',]VIH HOUO

Mongolian National Broadcaster (MNB)



